Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

Ref:- M. Ad/Go.

29th December, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I duly recelved your letter of the 21&%b
instant, forwarding plans, in duplicate, of air receivers
and manhole doors proposed in connection with your Yard
No. l424,

In reply I have to scquaint you that
the plan of riveted air receivers will be approved for a
working pressure of 30 Kgs per sq. cm., provided the air
receivers be constructed under the usual conditions of
survey and testing.

Further, the plan showing details of
the manhole doors will also be approved.

One set of the plans in question is
returned herewith,

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs. Schichau G.m.b.H,.,

ELBING.,




